
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB207
Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 9:31:52 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Mary Spalding [mailto:mspalding@gci.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 10:16 PM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon <Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB207

Dear Senator,

If SB207 passes, it would be the same of further cuts to Alaska’s public schools. This is unfair. Please stop this in its
 tracks. If you want to balance the budget, I once again ask that you look at instituting an income tax in addition to
 using some of the PF earnings. Do your job and look at all options!
Thank you.

Mary Spalding
5406 W Dimond Blvd. No 3
Anchorage, AK 99502
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